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Greetings Hickory Hawk Families! 

     We have had a great first day back at 

school!  It was wonderful seeing everyone 

again at our orientations last week, and 

we enjoyed visiting all of the students 

during lunch today! 

     Thank you for your patience as we 

navigate our new arrival and dismissal 

procedures.  Today we had 

approximately 160 cars to get through 

car line.  By Thursday (first day with all of 

Kindergarten) we anticipate at least 200 

cars.  We have many new students who 

are learning new routines.  I ask for your 

continued patience, as we will practice 

over the next couple of weeks and get 

our car line down to a reasonable time.  

This also includes patience when our staff 

are asking you to use the entire road for 

our turnaround and entrance into the 

gate at arrival and dismissal times.  It is 

inconvenient, but provides the most 

safety for our students. 

   Starting tomorrow, we ask that the only 

parents who walk their students into the 

building are our Kindergarten parents 

  

who have staggered start and their first 

day with all Kindergarten students on 

Thursday.   

    We have several new staff members 

this year, but a few of whom I want to 

make you aware are our new Assistant 

Principal, Mrs. Ashley McCormick, and 

our new School Counselor, Mrs. Sarah 

Vance.  These two ladies are great 

resources for information and are here to 

help you find solutions for needs you may 

have.  Do not hesitate to reach out to 

either of them or myself – we are here to 

help and support you! 

    Our teachers are working on the 3 Rs 

this week: Relationships, Rituals, and 

Routines.  We are getting settled, getting 

to know each other, making new friends, 

and also beginning to learn many new 

and exciting things.  We look forward to a 

wonderful year together.   

    Thank you for our continued 

partnership in your child’s education.   

Sincerely, 

Dr. Reichenberg 

Principal 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                   
 

                                                                                                                       
 

 
                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

          

 

 
 

  

 
 

 

                        

  

            

 

 

  

Monday, 8/12 – Chicken Quesadilla, Chicken 

Nuggets 

Tuesday, 8/13 – Cheese or Pepperoni 

Calzonettes, Chicken Sandwich, or Mini Corn 

Dogs 

Wednesday, 8/14 – Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, 

Chicken Poppers 

Thursday, 8/15 – Pasta & Meatballs, Hot Dog, or 

Max Cheese Sticks 

Friday, 8/16 – Cheeseburger or BBQ Chicken 

 

Mark Your Calendars: 

Tuesday, August 20th – PTO Meeting, 3:15       

                                        SAC Meeting, 4:00 

Friday, August 23rd – Back to School Bash 

(Basketball Court) Family Event 

                               5:00-6:00, K-2nd Grades 

  6:00-7:00, 3rd-5th Grades 

 

 

 

 

 

Join PTO today!  Please visit our website at 

www.hcepto.org to learn more about this wonderful 

organization and how you can help support the 

school through your involvement in the PTO. 

 

 

 

http://www.hcepto.org/

